EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION



Administrative Offices 5 Grant Avenue Eatontown, NJ 07724 Tel. (732) 935-3323 Fax (732) 578-0017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

September 4, 2025

Today is our first day of the school year. Our team is excited and happy to begin another educational journey with your child.

Based upon some feedback and information from my team, it appears that some parents or guardians have not logged into the Genesis Parent Portal to check their child's class assignment, schedule, bus number, bus stop, or bus time. Moving forward, the district will be using the Genesis Parent Portal to provide important information to our school community including report card information, progress reports, assessment information, grades, and parent-teacher conference meeting schedules. Please use the link below to log into the Genesis Parent Portal:

https://parents.c3.genesisedu.net/eatontown/sis/view?gohome=true

If you cannot access the portal due to the fact that you may have forgotten your username or password, please contact your child's school. We are happy to help you log into the portal or provide other assistance. Please contact the main office of your child's school.

In addition, for those students who receive a bus to and from school, please have patience on the first few days of school. We are all developing new routines at this time. Although the bus drivers practice their routes ahead of time, the school year offers unique challenges that cannot be practiced. If you have any questions about transportation, please contact Mrs. Magdalena Galka Henn, Transportation Coordinator, at (732) 935-3304.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Dest J. Melue